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Citywide Public 
Washroom Strategy



Washroom Attendant Pilot Program



● Increased visitor satisfaction 
regarding safety and cleanliness.

● Reduction in incidents from 21 in 
2019 to 6 in 2020.

● Vulnerable populations supported 
through regular engagement.

Evaluation Findings



Worked with Boyle 
Street Ventures to keep 
washrooms open in 7 
key locations.

COVID-19 Response

$548,002 expended 
from April 7 to 
October 8, 2020.

Increased custodial 
levels at other City 
parks washrooms 
with no attendants.



Finalize a governance 
model and operating 

standards for washrooms 
in parks and open spaces.

Next Steps

Explore opportunities 
to work with businesses, 
non profit organizations, 
and other stakeholders.

July 
2021



          Thank You


